Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 7:04 AM

To: ‘Amber L Groves'; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Conder, Zachary

Subject: RE: 2RP-4748 Plains Mewbourne Forty Niner Backfill Request and Remediation Summary

RE: Plains Marketing * Mewbourne Forty Niner Ridge Ut 103H * 2RP-4748 * DOR: 5/14/18
Amber,

Your request to backfill the excavation at the above referenced release site is approved. Federal sites will require like
approval from BLM.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 3:41 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Conder, Zachary <ZConder@trcsolutions.com>

Subject: 2RP-4748 Plains Mewbourne Forty Niner Backfill Request and Remediation Summary

Good Afternoon, Mr. Bratcher and Ms. Tucker,

Attached please find the backfill request and remediation summary for the release that Plains had at the Mewbourne
Forty Niner Ridge Unit 103H on May 14, 2018. This release is located in Unit Letter O, Section 22, Township 23S, Range
30E. Upon backfill approval and activities to date, TRC will prepare a closure report for submittal to NMOCD and BLM. If
you should have any questions, please feel free to give me or Zach Conder a call.

Thank you,
Amber L. Groves

Remediation Coordinator
Plains All American



1911 Connie Road
Carlsbad, N'M 88220
Office: 575-236-1033
Cell: 575-200-5517

Attention:

The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
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